
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 August 2014 

 

 

Dear Delegates of 9
th

 CIS Local Counsel Forum: 

 

 

On behalf of the children of our Foundation and our entire team, we would like to express 

our sincere gratitude for your generous donation! 

 

Children’s Foundation of Ukraine, Donetsk (Детский Фонд Украины, г. Донецк (ДОО 

ДФУ)) was established in 1991, and one of its tasks is to provide education to orphan 

children from various parts of Eastern Ukraine ranging in age from 0 to 23. 

 

Our dedicated staff works tirelessly to provide the best in development and education and 

prepare our children to lead independent and fulfilling lives.  Considering the current 

tragic events in our region, our immediate task is to evacuate the children to safer regions 

and to support them and their education at their new locations.  

 

We believe that “Children Belong to the World” and are very grateful that you not only 

share our belief, but also help us protect them and give them the chance to succeed in life, 

which every child should deserve.   

 

In our work we largely rely on the support from generous donors like you, and your gift 

will play a critical role in securing a good education and the opportunity for a bright 

future to every child who is in our care.  When peace is restored in our region, we 

encourage you to come visit us, meet our children, and keep in touch with them.  Our 

doors are always open for you!  

 

 

 

With sincere gratitude,  

 

Anna Morgun  

Chairwoman of the Board 

Children’s Foundation of Ukraine 

Donetsk, Ukraine 

 


